
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

REPORT TYPE: Parks and Leisure Services Committee Report 

MEETING: July 19, 2022 

Present: Daron Trussell, Chair; Justin Haschke; Bob Newby; Gerald Cook 

Absent:  

DEPARTMENT: Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Jason King 

 New Senior Citizens Center: 

On July 18, 2022, and July 19, 2022, the Parks and Leisure Services Committee held discussions related to the 
location of the new Senior Citizens Center that is being built.  After discussion was held on both dates a motion 
was made to recommend to Council to proceed with the project at the Vine Street location by Gerald Cook.  The 
motion was seconded by Bob Newby.  The committee then voted unanimously to recommend to Council to 
proceed with the project at the Vine Street location. 


